
I am writing in support of banning ALL Stage 1 aircraft from take-off/landing at 
Centennial Airport.  In addition, I support the banning of Stage 2 aircraft from take-
off/landing between the hours of 10 PM and 7 AM as recommended.  Historic studies, 
recent studies and conversations with residents and the airport indicate that there is no 
one in this area that supports allowing these aircraft to take-off and land at Centennial.  
Although we understand that there are demands from businesses for this type of use at 
Centennial, we understand the impact of this, particularly those of us that live directly 
North of the airport.  The noise is a complete intrusion, it has disturbed the use of our 
property and the peaceful atmosphere of our neighborhood. 

There is no question that this area is primarily a residential area – the residents are 
opposed to this noise and it should not be allowed.  Please follow the recommendations 
of the consultants and wishes of the residents and the Airport and ban Stage 1 aircraft and 
ban Stage 2 aircraft for take-off/landing during night time hours. 

Thank you for your attention and consideration. 

Yours, 

Pam S. Valvano 


